March 19, 2015
Dear Parents,

  The school year is passing quickly and now it is time for FSA (Florida Standards Assessment).  We have been preparing ourselves and just waiting to show what we know in Language Arts and Math.  The FSA website that is attached gives a sample test in both Language Arts and Math that you can view to see what your 4th grader will be working on next week.   I am often asked, “How can I help my child prepare?”  Here are a few things you can do to help your child have a more successful week.

  First, be sure your child gets a sufficient amount of sleep the night before each test day.  Being rested makes test taking much easier.  Second, be sure your child is here on time each day.  Your child should be here and ready to go to his/her classroom when the bell rings.  Next, be sure your child has eaten a good breakfast.  Breakfast is the most important meal of the day and will give your child the energy he/she needs to endure during the test.  Finally, reassure your child that he/she should strive to do his/her best.
The testing schedule:

-Monday, March 23rd:

Reading – Session 1 




-Tuesday, March 24th

Reading – Session 2




-Wednesday, March 25th

Math – Session 1




-Thursday, March 26th

Math – Session 2


 Please continue to encourage your child as they will need all the support and positive feedback they can get.  Thank you for your continued support and dedication.
   







Mrs. Schwartz 
